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H.R. 1172 
A bill to direct the Secretary of Veterans Affairs to include on the 
Internet Web site of the Department of Veterans Affairs a list of 

organizations that provide scholarships to veterans and their survivors 
 

As ordered reported by the House Committee on Veterans’ Affairs on June 10, 2009 

 
H.R. 1172 would require the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to provide and 
maintain on its Web site information regarding scholarships that are available to veterans 
and family members of deceased veterans. Information to be provided on the Web site 
would include a list of organizations offering scholarships and a link to their Web sites. 
VA would also be required to notify schools and other organizations of the opportunity to 
be listed on the Web site. CBO estimates that implementing the bill would have no 
significant impact on the federal budget. 
 
H.R. 1172 contains no intergovernmental or private-sector mandates as defined in the 
Unfunded Mandates Reform Act and would impose no costs on state, local, or tribal 
governments. 
 
The CBO staff contact for this estimate is Camille Woodland. The estimate was approved 
by Theresa Gullo, Deputy Assistant Director for Budget Analysis. 


